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Subject: Support Apple Playschools’ Proposed Child Care Project At 503 Miller Ave

From: Ben Marcus   
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 2:02 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support Apple Playschools’ Proposed Child Care Project At 503 Miller Ave 

Hello, my name is Ben Marcus, at 907 Bruce St, Ann Arbor, MI 48103. We have a son enrolled at Apply 
Playschools, and an infant who will be enrolled later this year.  

As you probably know, childcare costs have increased faster than inflation for decades, and additional 
supply is greatly needed to help families have more options, lower costs, and shorter wait lists. This 
project will provide spots for 47 additional children in Ann Arbor.  

Apple Playschools is a very conscientious operator who specializes in hearing and taking into 
consideration everyone's needs. I'm positive they will be a good neighbor in this new location. 

These additional 47 spots will help to continue to make Ann Arbor a great place for families. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 
Ben Marcus (415) 676-8005 


